

MINUTES OF LOUGHBOROUGH STUDENTS' ARCHERY CLUB	
Date: 21-05-03	Meeting opened: 6:30
Present:	Matt B, Ross, John, Lisa, Grace, Ian, Matt T
Apologies:	Anna, Mitch
Absent:	

1.	Minutes of last meeting passed?	Yes/No
2.	Chair's Comment:	

3.	Correspondence: Next weeks agenda-anything anyone wishes to be brought up please e-mail it to JPK. Next weeks meeting will be arranged closer to the time to suit everyone. Medi-Kit to be returned to AU for overhaul.	
4.	Matters arising from last meeting: Tom still has a club bow, Ian has toolkit, BOTH need RETURNING.	
5.	Committee reports: £140 in main account, £30 in private, John needs to kicks Quicks. Mitch asks that no day be put down as a freshers training day. Elder archers will be required to help newbies for the first few weeks. There will be a vote concerning weather or not we should have coaches from the point when we have the new influx of students.	
6.	Any other business: Oct-social (bar archery) Table footy, Matt T to send e-mail. Coaches –money/training. JPK to document all bows, strings etc for next academic year. Freshers Bazaar –GNAS posters, flix advert, have-a-go on PEC balcony. (suggest booking it as a practice session 😊). 1 compound, 1 recurve in both sports hall & PEC. BUSA outdoors, Matt B to e-mail Rich and Mike about accommodation and travel. BUSA indoors - New sports hall or not at all. Accommodation for Scots and South coast people. Need to know is cost of the hall (balk booking so maybe cheaper?). Support for netting.	

7.	Shooting rota:				
Thur	Saturday	Sunday	Tuesday	Wednesday	
Possibly lisa	Possibly lisa	Coach 10:00	To be notified	To be notified	
8.	Meeting closed: 7:25				